Woodsetton School

Executive Headteacher: Mr D C Stanton

Telephone: 01384 818265
Email: info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk

25" April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Swimming Lessons

Your child will be starting swimming lessons from Thursday 2" May as part of their PE
curriculum. This will continue every Thursday throughout the summer term.

The swimming will take place at Swim! based in Oldbury. School will have sole use of
the venue whilst the lesson is taking place. The children will be supported by school and
venue staff.

Your child will need a swimming costume and a towel. These will need to be sent into
school each Thursday morning and will be sent home after each swim.

We would also be grateful if you can complete the short questionnaire sent to you on

Parent Hub, so we can group the children into their experience of attending swimming
activities and their ability to access and swim in the water.

If you have any concerns please contact school.

Kind Regards

SA M

S Allen
Associate Head teacher
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